From: Kristin Lortie

To: Golden, Ian ]

Cc: Graham, Linda; Woolwich, Alan; Abbate, Frank B

Subject: Support for Rob Klimkowski Appointment to Brevard Affordable Housing Committee
Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 4:40:57 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Mr. Golden,

Mr. Rob Klimkowski has informed me that he has submitted an application for an opening on
the Housing and Human Services Advisory Board for the Affordable Housing Council,
and am writing to support his being appointed to this position.

Mr. Klimkowski has demonstrated his interest on this topic through the following actions:

¢ Being 1 (of only 2) public comments at the first public hearing of the county
commission for the Consolidated Plan in April,;

o Attending and making public comment at the May Affordable Housing Committee
meeting;

¢ Attending and making public comment at the June Affordable Housing
Committee meeting;

o Suggesting that the county review and consider initiating a CLT (Communities Land
Trust);

e Making comments on social media advocating for housing solutions in Brevard County.

Mr. Klimkowski's comments and questions indicated he has researched and considered his
statements. The above actions reflect an interest in actively advocating for housing solutions in
Brevard County.

I request that this email be forwarded to the decision-makers responsible for filling the open
position, and with my support for his candidacy.

Regards,

Kristin Lortie, Brevard County Resident and Supporter of Community-minded Housing
Solutions in Brevard County
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